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Alexus Austin

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 2:47 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Indian River Shores disagreement with Vero Beach

Please place the below email in docket correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049. 
 
Thank you, 
Joann 
 
 
 
From: JOHN WALBRIDGE [mailto:walbridge@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 11:14 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Indian River Shores disagreement with Vero Beach 
 

Dear Commissioners: 

As a 19 year resident of Indian River Shores I’ve followed with great interest the situation wherein Vero Beach has 
exercised confiscatory practices in setting electric rates for our town. It seems to me completely unfair for our residents 
including me to pay charges for electric service which subsidize the general budged of the city of Vero Beach. We have 
no say in electing representatives to the city yet they, in my mind, unfairly set electric rates for our residents to in effect 
tax us for services we do not receive or want. My guess is that should the city set rates fairly there would have been no 
law suite for you to consider. 

I respectfully urge the Commission to support the effort to release the Town of Indian River Shores from this unfair 
relationship. 

Sincerely, 

John Walbridge, 180 Clarkson Lane, Indian River Shores, FL 32963 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 06, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01845-16




